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April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Concert Tour – June 2025 
 
The music department would like to organise a 6-day concert tour to Tossa de Mar and 
Barcelona, travelling with Rayburn Tours. This organisation is committed to ensuring that 
the tour is a carefree, successful and enjoyable experience from start to finish. 
 
We intend to take students who are involved in the musical life of the school such as the 
School Band, Choir, Battle of the Bands and Samba Band. There are a maximum of 45 
places available and if the trip is oversubscribed, priority will be given to those who are 
involved in the musical life at Seaford Head School. This trip is open to all students, 
however all students going on the trip must be willing to take part in one of our school 
music ensembles throughout the year.   
 
Students will have the opportunity to perform in three concerts in a selection of public 
venues.  This is an excellent opportunity for students to explore a different culture, 
enhance their musical skills and gain memories that will last a lifetime.  
 
The concert tour will take place during activities week in June 2025 and I confirm the 
package as follows: 
 
Departure date: Lunchtime - Friday 27 June 2025 
Return date:  Thursday 3 July 2025 
 
The proposed cost of the Spanish concert tour is £895. This includes all travel, 
excursions and accommodation below:  
 
• Return ferry crossing to Calais 
• Coach with 2 drivers throughout the whole tour 
• 4 nights half board at 3* hotel  
• 3 performances in a selection of coastal Spanish towns 
• Travel insurance 
• Day trip to Barcelona 
• Excursion to the local waterpark - Marineland 
• Entrance to the Dali Museum 
• Glass bottom boat ride 
• Leisure activities 
• ABTA and ATOL protection.  
 



We will be travelling by coach to Spain.  The cost of the trip will be between £850 and 
£900 (depending on the availability of the hotels once deposits are collected). 
 
If your child would like to participate in this trip, we are asking for expressions of interest 
via a deposit of £75, which will be returned should there be insufficient numbers for the 
trip to go ahead. If the trip does go ahead and you wish to withdraw your child’s place 
any payments are non-refundable. 
 
To indicate your interest in this trip please complete the consent via ParentPay.  
 
If you do not have a ParentPay login, please email parentpay@seafordhead.org stating 
your child’s name and year group. 
 
The closing date for applications is no later than Tuesday 30 April 2024.  If your child is 
allocated a place on the trip, you will be able to pay in instalments via ParentPay. The 
payment instalments are as follows: 
 
Deposit by 30th April 2024         £75 
   
1st instalment 30th May 2024        £175 
   
2nd instalment 30th June 2024        £175 
   
3rd instalment 30th September 2024   £175 
   
4th instalment 31st October 2024        £175 
   
5th instalment 30th November 2024    £120 
    
  
Should you have any questions, please contact me by email: 
davefaulkner@seafordhead.org   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Faulkner 
Music Concert Tour Leader 
 
 
 
 


